
January 8, 2009 
 

 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
 

Please find attached a “Title Only” resolution for temporary improvement and usage, by 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation, of the City-owned right-of-way at 315 North Sixth 
Street to be introduction at the next Common Council meeting.  It is our intent to insert the 

body of the resolution in this jacket prior to the September 14, 2005 meeting of the Public 
Improvement Committee. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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